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Dear parents and carers,
The last term has been incredibly busy and I am very proud of the entire staff team for ensuring 
that everything was delivered for your children despite the time pressures. We look forward to 
our in-school Eisteddfodau today and thank everyone involved in planning, preparing and 
running the event. 
It was a pleasure to see so many of you at our Pupil Progress Evenings this week. I am incredibly 
proud of the progress our pupils are making and hope you found time with your children’s 
teachers useful.  Thank you for supporting our Book Fair, we will share after Easter how much 
was raised to support the school. 
The school closes today for the Easter Holidays and we re-open on Tuesday 9th April 2024. 
(Monday 8th April is a staff training day). Our email, DoJo and phones will not be monitored 
over the holidays. On behalf of the entire staff and Governing Body, I wish you a happy and 
peaceful Easter and thank you for your continued support of the school.     Diolch,  Mr Hatwood.
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Breakfast and Teatime Club / Holiday Club
Bookings for Breakfast and Teatime Club for next week close at 10am 
on a Friday for the next week. We are pleased to announce that our 
capacity across the setting has now increased meaning we can cater 
for up to 100 children across the site in Breakfast, Teatime and 
Holiday Club.
Bookings must be made online using the online booking and 
payment system and payment must be made at the time of 
booking, unless using the 30 Hour Childcare offer to pay for your 
child’s place.  Staff will be completing final matching of payments 
weekly on Friday just after  10am and any payments not received will 
result in bookings being cancelled. We are unable to take late 
bookings due to staffing ratios and adhering to Care Inspectorate 
Wales regulations.

Blwyddyn 6 – Expressive Arts
Pupils in Year 6 have been studying the work of Climate artist Dana Jung. Following this, they will 
develop their own responsive pieces to her work.
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Forgiveness’

”let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 
Heaven.” Matthew 5:16

Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Letter Writing
Pupils in Year 1 and 2 have been busy producing their final written piece of writing for the half term this week. 
They have been exploring the key features of letters, developing their letter writing skills and then applied these 
skills in a real life context. The final pieces of writing are of an exceptional standard – well done Year 1 and 2!

School Admissions
Applications to join our Early Education provision in April 2024 for 
those pupils who turn three during the Spring Term are now open, 
please contact playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk for further 
information.  

Applications for admission into Nursery in September 2024 have 
now closed, please do contact the school if you require any support or 
advice with regard to Nursery admissions.

Our Playgroup has a couple of vacant places, but these are going fast! 
Please contact playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk for further 
information.  
 
The Governing Body will be making Reception offers in line with the 
Local Authority Offer Day on 16th April 2024.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school family

mailto:playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
mailto:playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
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Interschool Chess Competition
It was a pleasure to host pupils from Park CP School in Llay this week for our chess competition. Over several 
weeks, both schools have been enjoying expert chess tuition from Bob Clark as part of an enrichment offering. The 
interschool competition was a celebration of these sessions and gave great opportunities for pupils from both 
schools to collaborate.  We would like to thank Bob for his time and expertise over the past few months – we have 
really enjoyed your sessions!

Blwyddyn 5 – Easter Story
In year 5, pupils have listened to the Easter Story and independently created story boards including key events 
and vocabulary.



Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Forgiveness’

”let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 
Heaven.” Matthew 5:16

Blwyddyn 3 & 4 - xPlore  Workshops
Pupils worked to find out about the links between science and religion through 3 - the magic number!
They have considered how 3 is a magic number in nature, religion and science.
The pupils also made bridges adopting a triangular shape to add strength and looked at the 3 states of matter. 
Great work year 3 and 4!
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Forest School - Derbyn
Pupils in Reception had a busy Forest School session this week. Pupils enjoyed a special treat - s’mores! The Easter 
Bunny hid us all a chocolate eggs too. 🐰
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 89% 2 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Speed 98% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 92% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 95% 6 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Wright 94% 4 sessions

Year 3 – Mrs Baker 90% 0 sessions

Year 3/4 – Miss Sedgwick 94% 2 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 98% 0 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 90% 5 sessions

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 89% 2 sessions 

Year 6 – Miss Jones 91% 0 sessions

Whole School 94% 23 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
We are now tracking punctuality using the electronic sign in system and have written to parents/carers 
where concerns exist. We have seen a decline in attendance this week with lots of illness, but punctuality 
has also decreased slightly. We will be working to increase both figures after the Easter Holidays.

Blwyddyn 3 & 4 – Germination
After carefully observing the germination 
process with their French beans, pupils 
have planted them in soil as we know 
that plants need nutrients to grow well. 
The beans will be coming home at the end 
of the week, they will probably need a 
stick to climb up and to stay inside for a 
little while until the chance of frost has 
passed. I wonder who will be harvesting 
French beans this summer!


